
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

RESOURCES OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY PANEL
HELD ON 3 NOVEMBER 2010

ROSP.96/10
PROPERTY PORTFOLIO OPTIONS


(Public and Press excluded by virtue of Paragraph 3)

The Deputy Chief Executive (Dr Gooding) submitted report CE.34/10 including the draft business plan for the management of the City Council’s assets.

Dr Gooding introduced Alan Harris from Montagu Evans to the Panel and reminded the Panel that they had requested early sight of the draft business plan but they would be given a further opportunity to fully scrutinise a later draft which would be firstly considered by Executive.  The later draft would then be considered along with scrutiny’s input before consideration for adoption by Council.

Mr Harris gave a short presentation on the draft business plan which outlined the aims and objectives of the Property Portfolio Options and how it would impact the City Council.

RESOLVED – 1) That the Panel noted the progress with the Asset Review and thanked everyone involved for a very informative report.
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